THE EDUCATION CENTRE - AURORA



60 Wellington Street West, Aurora, Ontario L4G 3H2

Tel: 905,722,3201 905.895,7216 905,727,3141 416,969,8131

Fax: 905.727.1931 Website: www.yrdsb.ca

August 14, 2025

Dear Queensville Public School Students and Families:

We hope you have been enjoying your summer. We are pleased to provide an update on the construction of the new Queensville Public School and announce that the new school, located at 135 Walter English Drive, will be open for the first day of school on Tuesday, September 2, 2025.

The Before and After School program will be licensed and welcoming your children for the first day of school in the new Queensville Public School location.

We look forward to welcoming students, staff and families to the new school in September. If you have any questions, please contact the Principal of your school.

Sincerely,

Farooq Shabbar

Superintendent of Schools